
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

            28th June 2024 

 

Summer Celebration – Thursday 11th July 7pm, School Hall 

 

Dear Students, Parents & Carers, 

 

The Expressive Arts team would like to invite you to the above event to celebrate our students’ work 

within the faculty. 

There will be musical performances from the Jazz Band, More Jazz and More Voice as well as smaller 

ensemble and special guests from St. Anne’s! 

During the interval you will have the opportunity to view our year 11 GCSE portfolios in the Art studio. 

The cost of entry will be £4 adult, £2.50 concessions and £12 family tickets, 2 adults/2 children under 16. 

You can purchase your tickets via ParentPay and collect them from Miss Brocklesby in reception. 

I do hope you can join us. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Nick Branch         Shelley Gray     Ann Hawkswood 

Teacher of Art         Head of Expressive Arts      Teacher of Drama 

 

 

 


